
LETHBRIDGE SCHOOL DIVISION

609.6 Parent-Teacher Interviews 

Approved: October 12, 1999 
Amended: June 24, 2008 
Amended: April 23, 2013 
Amended: June 25, 2019 

Policy 

Opportunities shall be provided for a minimum of two meetings per year between 
parents/guardians and teachers of Division students for the purpose of reviewing 
student progress. 

Regulations 

1. A schedule for school wide parent-teacher interviews shall be included as
part of the school year calendar.

2. Where parents/guardians are unable to attend the parent-teacher
interviews arranged on a school-wide basis, alternative
arrangements may be made.

The Board delegates to the Superintendent the authority to develop the 
procedures necessary to implement this policy. 

References 

Division Policies: 609.1 Assessment of Student Achievement, 609.3 Placement, 
Promotion and Retention, 609.2 Report Cards 
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